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CITY OF OAKLAND

CITY of OAKLAND Interoffice Memorandum
QOFFICE of PARKS & RECREATION :

TO: Parks and Recreation Advisory Commission

FROM: Valorie Winn Center Director at deFremery Park

DATE: May 1, 2009

SUBJECT: Permission to Install Ramps, Billboard and Mural at deFremery Park
SUMMARY

The Office of Parks and Recreation (OPR) received a request from Town Park and San Francisco
Museum of Modern Art to install ramps, billboard and mural at the deFremery Park’

FISAL IMPACT

There will be no fiscal impact on the Office of Parks and Recreation.

KEY ISSUES

. Per the Office of the Mayor and the Public Arts Commission, Town Park and San Francisco
Museum of Modern Art must receive permission from the Department of Parks and Recreatlon

to install ramps, a billboard and a removable mural.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the Parks and Recreation Advisory Commission approve the request to
move forward in the proposed mural project.

Attachments:
Friends of deFrermery Center
2 - Photos

Respectfully Submitted, /

QU/\/V i ..

Vt/ A
Center Diréctor

Parks and Recreation Advisory Commission
May 13, 2008
Item #12B
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1651 Adeline Street, Oakland, CA 94607
510-238-7739

April 13,2009

Park and Recreation Advisory Commission
666 Bellevue Ave. '
Oakland, CA 94610

Dear Commissioners:

Friends of deFremery Center, a non-profit entities mission is to raise funds in support of low income
children, teens and adults who attend activities at the Center. In an endeavor to meet our mission Friends
of deFremery Center has partnered with Town Park in the development of a Skate Park.

Town Park has been awarded a generous grant to construct, design and display a mural by the San
Francisco Museum of Modern Art. Per the City of Oakland’s Public Art Commission we must receive the
approval of the Park and Recreation Commission. Therefore, we respectfully request our item to be placed
on your May 2009 meeting agenda Find attached the suggested structural design and copy of the mural.

Friends of deFremery Center’s board of directors would also request time to update the commission on our
previously approved “World Record” fund-raiser.

Sincerely,

Henry Linzie
President, Friends of deFremery










